
 

 

09.11.20 
Notice for Reception Children – Muddy Puddle Day 

 
Muddy Puddle Days are our outdoor learning days and are part of a whole school initiative.  
We are having some extra outdoor learning time - in addition to our usual time.  This time will 
be called ‘Muddy Puddle’ time. 
 
On this day the children need to come to school in non-uniform, but in clothes that you DO 
NOT MIND GETTING DIRTY OR WET.  IT MAY ALSO BE COLD, SO MAKE SURE THAT 
YOUR CHILD HAS PLENTY OF LAYERS, INCLUDING GLOVES AND A HAT!  We will be 
doing art, science and topic activities, for certain parts of the day - whatever the weather - 
linked to our topic. 
 
The following is the day this half term that you need to send your child into school in 
their outdoor learning clothes: 
 
Wednesday 18th November – Our focus will be about celebrations, decorations and our 
learning behavior of ‘Playing and Exploring’. 
 
We hope the children come home and tell you all about the exciting activities we have been up 
to on this day. 
 
Thank you – if you have any questions, please speak to a member of staff. 
 
Miss Beestin and Miss Ingram 


